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Xiong, Mai Chong (CI-StPaul)

From: Mitchell Rubinstein <mrubins939@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 08, 2014 2:34 PM

To: #CI-StPaul_Ward1

Subject: Streetcars

 

 

Dear Council Member Thao, 

I am unalterably opposed to the project to put streetcars back on the streets of St. Paul, especially along Seventh 

Street. The venture would cost too much and be a waste of money. It would be disruptive of business both 

during construction and afterward when the cars were running. Please vote against this project and urge your 

fellow council members to do likewise. 

Thank you, Sarah Rubinstein, 442 Dayton Ave. 


